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July 7, 1972.

United States Atomic Energy Commission
Directe ate of Regulatory Operations
Region II -

230 Peacatree Street, N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30?J3

2 Attention: Mr. John G. Davis
Director .

Subject: AEC Communication RO:II:JGD
' 50-302

June 28, 1972 4

Dear Mr. Davis:

In response to your letter regarding the effect of the recent flooding
conditions, we wish to advise you that there was no damage of any de-
gree to any safety related structures, systems, components or materialss,

at the Crystal River Plant Site. In addition, none of the design bases
used in our safety evaluation were exceeded.

To the best of our knowledge none of the equipment, components or
materials to be. used at the Crystal River Site, presently located at
vendors' facilities, were subject to significant damage.

I hope that this information is sufficient to provide you with the data
you need.

Very truly yours,
.

'

J. T. Rodgers
Asst. Vice President
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Ltr fm Florida Power Corporation

re flooding conditions, dtd 7/7/72 -'
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DISTRIBUTION:
J. G. Keppler, RO
J. B. Henderson, RO
RO Office of Operations Evaluation
RO AD for Procedures
RO AD for Inspection & Enforcement
L, DD for ea * r Projects
RO Files
DR Central Files
PDR
Local PDR
NSIC
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